
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/23/2017 8:04:47 AM
Subject: HOA

Can you get me an opinion on a homeowners association bill sponsored by Tommy Pope? Had 
another question about that today and need to form an opinion and post on Facebooks
 

Kevin
 
Sent from my iPhone
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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